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To House Transportation and Economic Development Committee 

Chairperson McKeown, Members of the Committee 

 

2-23-2015 

 

Re: HB 2268 

 

Again, Nick Butkovich has been laughing at Oregon’s DMV and industry dealers for too 

long.  He is spinning odometer and selling vehicles without a license for years. 

 

Oregon’s current rules don’t help consumers.  They help illegally operating unlicensed 

car dealers and other people who want to fool the public, and also dealers, into buying 

their vehicles thinking they have fewer miles on them than they actually do. 

 

We know DMV does not want to do this, but their system is already set up for taking 

these numbers in  and reporting them to the proper vehicle history report vendors.   

 

This latest legislation about odometers it about protecting the values of the lower dollar 

cars and trucks, not the new cars.  Those people should have the same protections as the 

more fortunate. 

 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

Monty King 

President 


